
  

Weekly News from Our Kindergarten Class 
September 16, 2016 

Books we read: 
We Share Everything 
Chica Chica Boom Boom 
Chica Chica Boom Bomm 
123 
When a Bear Bakes a Cake 
Brown Bear Brown Bear 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This was a great week! 
We are practicing many new skills each day. 
The children are adjusting nicely to routines 
and the structure of the classroom. They are 
making new friends, playing nicely, and 
working hard! 
Look for the Weekly Homework starting 
next week! A letter will go home 
explaining all about this! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
We enjoyed some Outside 
Play time this week! 
 
We watched a few stories 
on DVD. They are Back to 
School stories. 
 
We created apples by 
paper tearing. Each child 
chose what kind he/she 
wanted make. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

In our Language Activities the 
children listened to many new Rhymes. 
They practiced various Concepts of Print 
including recognizing Environmental Print 
Book Handling skills, distinguishing 
between letters and numbers, and 
recognizing their names as well as 
practicing writing their names. 
They completed more pages in the 
Readers Notebook, played games (Letter 
BINGO) and Blended and Segmented 
Syllables. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We continued our lessons for Topic 
1. We practiced reading and writing 
1,2,,and 3 . We identified how the 
amount doesn’t change when we change 
the arrangement of things 
If your child is having some trouble writing 
numbers, please practice at home. 

                    We are all enjoying 
learning about our Friends as they 
are crowned! 
      Crowned King and Queen 
          Hunter       Ruby 

 Information about Open House will be 
coming home from Hopewell.  
 
If your child is absent you must send 
in an excuse note. Otherwise it will be 
UNEXCUSED. 
 

 Have a nice 
weekend! 
Mrs. Smillie 

 

 

 Please note…  
In order to attend any Field 
Trips or help out in the 
Classroom, you will need all 
Clearances. Also, if you have 
them from another source (ie 
job,) You will still need to send 
them to our Central Office. 
Our Central Office needs them 
on File in order for you to be 
cleared for us.  
 
 

 

 


